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The Student Affairs Committee met today with Vice President for Student Affairs Tom 
Segar. 

 
Dr. Segar provided opening remarks about the Student Affairs Division. He then 

introduced Roger Briscoe II, the new executive director of Student Inclusion, who 
provided brief comments about his appointment.  
 

Stacy Hopkins, executive director of Undergraduate Admissions, spoke about the 
implications of the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) delay and how IUP 

is supporting new students and their families. Dr. Segar then provided an overview of 
spring enrollment. 
 

Samantha Goettman, associate director of Athletics, senior womenôs administrator, 
discussed two current athletic topics and their implications for IUP: the NCAA Name, 

Image, and Likeness (NIL) 


